
Welcome to the
Grimmer Middle School

2023/2024
School Year!

The Grimmer PTO would like to welcome you and your student to Grimmer Middle School. We are looking forward to
an exciting new year!

The PTO is comprised of parents and staff who are committed to working together to enrich the school life of each
student. Membership in the PTO offers some exciting benefits. We offer monthly newsletters, social media posts, and
volunteer opportunities to keep you and your family up to date on what’s going on at your school. Additionally, the
PTO hosts kid friendly fundraisers like family FUN nights, Name That Tune, and Spring Breakout. PTO funds go to
sponsor extracurricular club support, appreciation days for students/school and bus staff, dances, field days, tee
shirts, and much more!

Our monthly meetings take place within the school, in the PTO Room 39. Our principal attends our meetings and
helps to provide feedback/ideas. Meetings are held typically on Wednesday mornings, but we may have a couple in
the evening. You are not required to attend the meetings. We will post meeting information via newsletters. Please
LIKE Grimmer Middle School PTO on Facebook for more PTO event information.

Signing up is easy! We have a PTO application with $10 dues per family. With this you are able to volunteer within the
school, attend and vote in PTO meetings (one vote per household), share your ideas, keep in the know of activities at
school, and be a part of a great group that helps to support teachers and staff. Additionally, Background applications
are not required to join and are only needed if you plan to volunteer, along with a copy of your driver's license or state
issued ID. We can help you complete those as well. We accept cash, check (payable to Grimmer PTO), and credit
card. Once completed you and your family are members for the entire school year.

We hope you decide to join up and be a part of the fun. If you have any questions, feel free to contact us via email at
grimmerpto@gmail.com

Thank you,

Grimmer PTO Board
Carmina Rojas-Cook- Board President

Scan QR code for PTO membership dues on Zeffy. No processing fees. Please retain and send PTO receipt for confirmation.


